FEBRUARY 2005

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on February 14, 2005 at 7:00
p.m. in the Heath Township Hall. Jones was absent.

Clerk Meiste called the meeting to order and opened with prayer  The previous months
minutes were approved as read.

Jim Kooienga gave a monthly report for the Hamilton Fire Dept. They had 23 calls in
January. 10 of those were for Heath, 2 for Fillmore, 4 for Manlius, 1 for Overisel and 6
assists. The board questioned how the work was coming on the ISO rating and it was
reported that it is progressing.

Hilda gave an update on the last Planning Commission meeting. They have started the
process on looking at home businesses. They are welcoming any comments and input on
this. The next meeting is Thursday, March 31 at 7:00.

Dick questioned how the paperwork should be handled for ZBA. Anyone requesting a
ZBA meeting would need to pick up the paperwork from Don Wickstra. Hilda requested
the minutes of the ZBA for PCI’s use. Dick will be getting these to her.

The township bills were presenied. A motion was made by Schipper and supported by
Boerman to approve the payment of these, All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and
supported by Schipper to approve. All ayes. Motion carried,

A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Schipper to adjourn at 7:20. All ayes.
Motion carmed..

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



